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Dear Travel Management Team,

Our whole family for over 4 generations have been snowmobiling, 4 wheeling, etc in the Wyoming State since
before | was born along with myself and my family once | had kids.

We generally support Alt. #4 and support Proposed North Zone OSDV season dates of Nov 1- June 15.

However we STRONGLY OPPOSE to allowing full sized vehicles example would be trucks and full size suv with
tracks on groomed and ungroomed osv trails across the entire SNF including the North zone.

Also Opposed the minimum snow depths. | find this to be objectionable since it continues to tier to 'best
management practices' developed by Winter Wildlands Alliance an anti OSV organization.

We as a several generational family that enjoy the outdoors year round and are especially fond of snowmobiling
as a hobby and outdoors activity appreciate the time and your efforts in allowing the comments to be considered.

Kindly,

Lynn Lamb &amp;amp; Generations of Lamb Family



